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No.6991 Parliament Security Service, PH 
 

Switching off the mobile phones and alarm bell 

inside Lok Sabha Chamber 

 
 

In order to ensure smooth and unhindered proceedings of Lok Sabha 

and as a mark of respect to the Chair, Hon‟ble Members are requested to 

switch off their mobiles and deactivate alarm bells before entering the Lok 

Sabha Chamber. 

Kind cooperation of Members is solicited. 
 

                                                                                                     SNEHLATA SHRIVASTAVA  

Secretary General 

 
 

 


